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Melbourne, 28 April 2010 
 
 
The Board of Medic Vision is pleased to announce that the Company’s Industry (GICS) classification 
has been changed from Industry Sector “Health Care” and Industry Group “Health Care Equipment & 
Services” to Industry Sector “Consumer Discretionary” and Industry Group “Media”, effective 12 
April 2010. Please refer to attached letter from the Australian Stock Exchange (ASX). 
 
The change of classification to Media reflects the Company’s transition from a medical technology 
focus to media, digital marketing and communications following the proposed sale of the Company’s 
medical simulation assets and the success of the Company’s wholly owned digital marketing and 
communications subsidiary, cBox Pty Ltd. cBox Pty Ltd was acquired by the Company in January 
2010 and the Board is fully committed to growing and expanding this business. 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 

Vince Leone 

Chief Executive Officer & Director 

Medic Vision 

Email: vince.leone@medicvision.com.au 

Mob: +61 421 054 140 

 

 




